
 
 

 

Gateways School 
 

Twilight singers concert  

 
We were treated to a fantastic concert on Wednesday 9th October in the PAC. Our singing 
teachers (Ms Moore and Mr Why) and pupils from Prep and High School serenaded us with 
some beautiful expressive performances, all off by heart.  
 
Everyone should be so proud of themselves and it was wonderful to hear Ms Moore and 
Mr Why sing at the end of the concert.  

 
Watch out for the next concert in this series, which takes place on in November and will 
focus on the piano.  

 
This was our launch Twilight concert and you can see mini clips of all the performances 
from the evening via the link below: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o8CrmxIHFj8 
 

Please note we will not be filming future concerts but parents/family members are able to 
film their own child performing at these events. 

 
The next concert in this series takes place in November and will focus on the piano.  

 

Mr Ian Lenihan  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o8CrmxIHFj8

